
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Happy Easter 

As this is our last newsletter 

before the school breaks for the 

Easter holiday next Thursday 

29th March, we would like to wish 

everyone a very happy Easter 

break and to thank you all for 

your continuing support in school. 

We look forward to welcoming 

you back on Monday 16th April for 

an exciting new term. 

 

Twitter 

The school now has a Twitter 

account  to update our social    

media profile @TalbotFirst.  We 

will be using this to keep you up-

dated with the childrens’ learning 

activities in school .  We will con-

tinue to use text messages and 

the newsletter for school news 

and events. 

 

School Newsletter  

 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, 

which is produced on Friday every 

other week,   please let            

Mrs Everill have your email           

address.   

 

TSA Easter Egg Decorating 

and non uniform day Monday 

26th March 

The children are invited to come 

in non uniform clothes on Monday 

26th March. The TSA would ap-

preciate a £1 voluntary contribu-

tion towards the cost of the east-

er eggs that the children will take 

home. 

Year 4 Gardening—Wellies 

needed 

After Easter Mrs Shelley will be 

gardening with the Year 4 chil-

dren on Monday afternoons.  Can 

Poetry Workshop Friday 20th 

April St Peter’s Marchington 
Reception to Year 4 will be visiting 

St Peters on 20th April for a poet-

ry workshop.  A letter is going out 

today with further details.  Please 

complete and return the permission 

slip by 29th March. 

Nursery children will stay in school 

on the day and we would be grate-

ful if parents would supply a packed 

lunch on the day for those staying 

for lunch, as school meals will not 

be available. 

 

Year 4 Leavers Hooded 

Sweatshirts. 
If you haven't already sent in an 

order and you would like a leavers 

hoodie, can you please do so by 

Monday 26th March at the latest. 

Thank you. 

 

School Meals 
A copy of the Spring/Summer 

menu, which starts when we return 

after Easter,  is going out today. 

 

The cost of school meals is increas-

ing to  £2.26 per day for children 

in Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4 from 

1st April 2018.  The weekly cost 

will now be £11.30.  Can you please 

ensure that you send in your pay-

ment at the start of the school 

week.  If you would like to pay for 

the full half term from 16th April 

to 25th May the cost is £65.54.  

Cheques payable to Staffordshire 

County Council. 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

The cost for the half term  from 

16th March will be  £5.80.  

Cheques payable to Staffordshire 

County Council please. 

After School clubs 

 
We will send out the letters for the 

after school clubs for after Easter 

next week. 

 

 

Newsletter Dates 
20th April 

 

 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

20th April—This assembly will be 

at St Peter’s Marchington follow-

ing a poetry workshop that the 

children from Year Reception to 

Year 4 will be attending.  
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